
Dear Future Generation, 

 

Although the Earth is slowly dying, I hope you are trying to 

make it a better place.  I am very guilt-ridden, and I wish I 

had done more to provide a safe environment for you.  I 

have been trying to make a difference, bit by bit doing my 

part to make it safer for you.  

We unfortunately did not find a way to reduce our waste 

and now it is spreading everywhere on Earth. I don’t want 

you to suffocate or have a heat stroke, or not be able to 

enjoy your favorite fish. I am very remorseful for this, and I 

hope I have done something to make your home planet 

safe, and clean for you to live.  I’ll keep trying to make the 

place cleaner and I hope you are able to fish without seeing 

a haven of dead animals in your ocean and plastic down 

every drain.  

Keep doing the right thing. Keep planting the trees and 

reuse your waste and use less energy in your homes.  

 

From Neil. 


